
 

 

Hayes County Commissioners 
Final Tax Request Hearing 

September 12, 2017 
 

Chairman Unger opened the Final Tax Request Hearing at 10:30 A.M.  Advanced notice of 
the hearing, time and place was given by publication and posted in accordance with law.  
Those present were Wayne Christner, Jeffrey Unger, Barry Richards, Rita Erickson, Susan 
Messersmith, D Eugene Garner and Daniel Miller. 
 
In accordance with Section 84-1412 of the Nebraska Revised Statutes, Chairman Unger 
announced that a current copy of the Open Meetings Act is available for review and is 
posted on the wall of the Commissioner Room.  
 
Roll call: Christner, present; Unger, present; Richards, present.   
 
Tax dollar needs for the upcoming 2017-2018 fiscal year operating budget was discussed.  
For fiscal year 2016-2017 the property tax request was $922,569.00.  The 2017-2018 
proposed property tax request is $951,515.00. 
 
The purpose of the hearing is to receive testimony in support, opposition, criticism, 
suggestions or observation of taxpayers relating to setting the final tax request at a different 
amount than the prior year tax request.  Chairman Unger asked for comments from the 
public. No public comments were received. 
 
Chairman Unger closed the Final Tax Request Hearing at 10:35 A.M. 
 
 
 
____________________________________  __________________________________ 
Hayes County Clerk      Board Chairman 


